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Wednesday 12th March 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Reception Trip to Hall Farm Park: Thursday 24th April 2025 
 
The Hornbeams are planning a day trip to Hall Farm Park, on Thursday 24th April 2025. We have 
enjoyed learning about many different animals, sea life and minibeasts this year. This will be a perfect 
opportunity for the children to be immersed in this topic further. We will have the opportunity to go 
on a tractor ride, walk goats and go on a woodland walk. Children will learn about what animals live 
on a farm, how to look after animals and the jobs that farmers do throughout the year. The skills they 
will develop are the ability to make observations of animals; thinking carefully about the similarities 
and differences between them and the environments. They will also continue to develop their 
listening and attention skills and the ability to build great relationships with others.  
 
We plan to leave school by coach at approximately 9.30am so please arrive at school at the usual 
time.  We will then be back to school before 3.00pm, for the children to be picked up as usual. 
 
The cost of the visit plus the coach will be very kindly paid for by Friends of School.  
 
The children will be able to come to school in non-uniform, please dress appropriately for outdoor 
activities and the weather. We are planning to take a packed lunch with us to enjoy whilst we are 
there in the café. The school kitchen are offering a choice of a ham or cheese sandwich; please 
follow the FORMS link below to select your choice. The deadline for ordering a packed lunch is 31st 
March 2025. 
 
Please complete this FORMS link https://forms.office.com/e/vvFjdUUi6z to give permission for your 
child to attend the trip and to also order a packed lunch. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Mrs Watson  
Hornbeams Teacher 
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